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To the Inquiry Secretary:
 
In regards to the Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016 being proposed by MP Rob
 Pyne Queensland – this needs to be defeated as we need to protect all babies in their mother’s
 womb. They have a right to life and we need to protect that right as they can not fight for
 themselves. This bill is particularly heinous as it allows for abortion all the way up to a viable baby’s
 birth.
 
Also, we need to abolish the proposed 50 metre Safe Zones around abortion clinics as this is an
 attack on Freedom of Speech for Australian citizens, an essential freedom for the people of Australia
 and all western nations.
 
Sincerely,
 
Suzy Kinsel
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